PALMA L. FAHEY MUELLER

Palma L Fahey Mueller, age 86, Belleville died on Monday,
November 24, 2003, at the New Glarus Home, New Glarus.

Palma was born on November 2, 1917, in Green County, the
daughter of Matt and Anna (Arnold) Marty. She attended the one-
room Voegeli School near Monticello. On May 23, 1938, she was
united in marriage to Robert J. Fahey at St. Mary of Lourdes
Catholic Church, Belleville. The couple farmed on the family
Prairie Land Farms, Belleville until Robert’s death in 1967. She
was employed for many years at the Dane County Home, Verona.
On February 20, 1971, she was united in marriage to Clifford
Mueller and resided in Mt. Horeb until his death on December 3,
1997. In 1998 she moved to Belleville to be near her family. Palma
was a member of the St. Mary of Lourdes Catholic Church,
Belleville and the Catholic Women’s Club.

She is survived by three sons, Bob (Jody) Fahey, Mazomanie; Jim (Sheryl) Fahey, Belleville;
and Richard (Mary) Fahey, Verona; three daughters, Mary Lou (Duane) Bollig, Belleville;
Ruth Ann (Roger) Olson, Waunakee; Barb (Bob) Olson, Belleville; three step-children, Susan
(Wayne) Huntington, West Palm Beach, FL; Steven (Diane) Mueller, Mt. Horeb; Gregory
(Terri) Mueller, Madison; a brother, Arnold (Mamie) Marty of Marion, IA; three sisters, Clara
Nybroten, New Glarus; Leona Huseth, Mt. Horeb; Gloria (Robert) Jacobson, New Glarus;
twenty-one grandchildren and forty great-grandchildren and numerous step-grandchildren
and step-great grandchildren.

She was preceded in death by her parents Matt and Anna Marty, husbands Robert J. Fahey
and Clifford Mueller, a sister Violet Cliff in 1992 and a brother Leon Marty in 1996.

A Mass of Christian Burial was held on Friday, November 28, 2003, at St. Mary of Lourdes
Catholic Church, Belleville. The Rev. Kenneth Klink officiated with a candlelight burial at St.
James Cemetery, Belleville.

A Memorial Fund has been established in her memory for the new Catholic Church.

The Family wishes to extend a special thanks to Dr. Lou Marchand and the staff of the New
Glarus Home for their wonderful loving care and a thank you to a special sister-in-law Betty
Fahey for her devoted visits.



